
Healthy Street Safety Enhancements
SDOT is beginning construction on the pedestrian 
and bike improvements planned for S College St 
and 18th Ave S. These improvements are part of 
the North Beacon Hill Healthy Street. The updates 
at this intersection include: 
•	 New crossing lights (flashing beacons) 
•	 New curbside push buttons for crossings
•	 New raised curb
•	 Marked crosswalks
•	 ADA accessible curb ramps
•	 Drainage and stormwater improvements (in 

coordination with Seattle Public Utilities)

SAFETY ENHANCEMENTS COMING SOON! 
Construction starting at S College St and 18th Ave S as soon as Jan. 26 
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What to Expect During Construction
•	 We anticipate SDOT and SPU crews to begin 

construction as soon as Friday, January 26, 2024. 
•	 To minimize impacts as much as possible and due 

to challenging traffic controls at this tight 
intersection, work will take place over 3 weekends 
of long work days. Construction schedule is 
dependent on weather conditions.

•	 Work will cause noise and vibration. SDOT has 
received a noise variance for this work. 

•	 There will be construction staging and parking 
impacts near the work site. We will place “No 
Parking” signs in advance of the closure. 

•	 At times, there may be limited access through this 
intersection. There will be detours for people 
driving, walking, and rolling. Check our website for 
detour routes!

Learn more and sign up for email 
updates on our website: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/HealthyStreets
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